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 April 15, 2004 
 
 
Mr. Stan Lyles 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD   21045 
 
 
Ref:  Midland Radio Corporation’s FCC ID:  MMA80151 
         Correspondence ID # 26549 
 
Dear Mr. Lyles: 
 
In response to your email request of 3/22/04, correspondence ID 26549; 
 

1. I spoke with Tim Harrington regarding the SAR results with the second antenna 
and advised him that the SAR report did, in fact, contain SAR results with both 
antennas.  He agreed that he had overlooked this in the SAR report and it was in 
there. 

 
2. I’ve uploaded a revised user’s manual regarding the VOX mode.  The 

manufacturer has also stated:    
 

“Regarding antenna selection the user will only receive 1 antenna 
chosen by the dealer. We supply fixed frequency VHF antennas that do 
not cover the entire radios operating band width. The dealer 
programming the radio selects the properly matched antenna to the 
users operating frequencies upon ordering the radio.” 
 

3. The 731 form was incorrect in stating 20.0 ppm.  Please correct it to ready 5.0 
ppm. 

 
Should you have any further questions, please advise. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Sharon Hoffman 
 


